1.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

1.2

ROAD SAFETY ISSUES - MARSHLAND ROAD

Jeremy de Gouw from Marshlands Produce Limited was in attendance concerning proposed
road safety measures outside his property in Marshland Road, south of Prestons Road.

Mr de Gouw did not support all of the proposed road safety measures and requested that
consultation be undertaken with adjacent residents and property owners. He noted that a new
car park for his business would be completed within several weeks, providing 30-40 parks. Mr
de Gouw supported the proposed flush median but saw a need for a parallel parking bay on the
west side of Marshland Road. A reduction in the speed limit in this areas was also requested.

The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 6 of this report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


